
Dear [Customer's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name] for your recent order. We are committed to 

sustainability, and we're excited to inform you that your items have been packaged using 100% 

biodegradable materials. 

Our biodegradable packaging is designed to minimize environmental impact while ensuring your 

products arrive safely. We encourage you to dispose of this packaging responsibly, as it is 

compostable and will break down naturally. 

If you have any questions or feedback about our packaging, please don't hesitate to reach out to 

us at [Your Contact Information]. Thank you for your support in promoting a greener future! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Company Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


